	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


February 2023
Dear Parents,
After what has been a fairly quiet start to the year the next few weeks are starting to look busy with a lot of different things happening.
It has been lovely to welcome Mrs Gibson back into school and she has settled back with her class very quickly.

We were delighted that some parents were able to join us for the Year 6 assembly this week and as always the children did a fantastic job. 

Year 5 and 6 visited Crosscanonby School earlier this week and took part in Islamic workshop sessions with the children there; they all got on well together and learnt a lot as well as having fun together.

On Friday of this week (10th February) we are going to hold a non-uniform day to raise funds for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal; children may make a donation and wear their own clothes to school and whatever we raise through this the school will match.

On Friday 17th February we are taking all children in KS2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) to see the Demon Dentist at the Sands Centre in Carlisle; this does take place during school hours, but we will not be back in school until about 1:15pm so please can all children in KS2 bring a packed lunch on this day. (We will provide a packed lunch for children in KS2 who are eligible for free school meals; please email Stacey in the office if you wish the school to provide this). We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 towards the cost of this trip- money can be transferred in the usual way. Please also email admin@boltons.cumbria.sch.uk to give permission for your child to attend this visit or alternatively complete the tear off slip at the bottom of this newsletter. 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March and the children may come to school dressed as a favourite book character. During the day we will run class based activities related to some of books. 

The School Council will be meeting next week to decide what they would like to do for Red Nose Day and we will let you know once they have made their decision.

We are planning to run a Chocolate Bingo Night on Thursday 23rd March in Boltons Parish Hall starting at 6:30pm. The children may wear their own clothes to school on Friday 17th March and pay in chocolate to do so; these contributions will then form the prizes for the night.  

I hope you all enjoy the half term break with your families.

Kind Regards

Amanda M Pitcher

Head teacher              

	Dates for Your Diary


Friday 10th February                                    Non-Uniform Day  

20th-24th February                                        Half term week

Monday 27th February                                 School re-opens                    

Thursday 2nd March 


          World Book Day
Friday 17th March 


          Red Nose Day and Non-uniform for Chocolate Bingo
20th- 23rd March 


          Parents’ consultations
Thursday 23rd March                                   Chocolate Bingo 6:30pm Parish Hall
Friday 31st March                                        Easter Assembly 1:30pm

Friday 31st March                                        Break up for Easter

Monday 17th April                                       School re-opens 

( - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Demon Dentist

I give permission for my child ………………………………… to visit the Sands Centre to watch Demon Dentist on Friday 17th February and for their details to be taken off site.

Signed: ………………………………….   Date: ………………………….. 

